
 

 

My husband & I were concerned about some school materials our children 
had been exposed to and when we heard of a specific book that was quite 
concerning, I read the book myself and decided that it was necessary to 
submit a reconsideration request to the administration.  It was my 
understanding that this process would be balanced and confidential, but at 
a Board meeting there were people there with prepared public comments 
that referenced my reconsideration request and supported the book.  The 
reconsideration request had not been made public at that time.   

When I asked administrators about how or why this confidential 
information was known to these people I was told, “Honestly, we all know 
that this is a small community. This type of information gets discussed 
among social circles.”   

Repeated requests for an explanation of why this breach of confidentiality 
was allowed went unanswered.  This experience made me question the 
integrity of KSD’s processes. 

 

 

Community Voice 
KSD Violates Parents’ Confidentiality 

All examples and narratives that KFEI shares are verified. 

If you would like to submit an experience or resource that you think the KSD 
community should be aware of please do so here. 

Sources of examples will be protected as confidential, but all accounts 
must be fully verified and supported by documentation and/or firsthand 
experience. The integrity of this effort is critical and KFEI reserves the right 

to use discretion when choosing what to share.  

 

https://www.kfei.org/what-can-i-do

